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‘A caring school where we put pupils and their achievement first’ 

 

July 20th 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Following on from previous letters regarding the supervised asymptomatic testing of pupils on 
their return to school in September, we can now give you more information regarding these days. 
Pupils need to enter the school site through the pedestrian gate on Park Road.  Testing will take 
place in the Sports Hall and pupils need to arrive so that they can make their way to the Sports 
Hall for the start of their allotted testing time.  Please note that there will be no entry to the 
school site via West Road for pupils who are attending school to be tested. 
 
Testing times for each form group are as follows: 
 
Thursday 2nd September 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Friday 3rd September and Tuesday 7th September 
 

8.30am 7W 11W 

9.10am 7E 11E 

9.50am 7S 11S 

10.30am 7T 11T 

11.10am 7P 11P 

11.50am 7A 11A 

12.30pm 7R 11R 

1.10pm 7K 11K 

1.50pm 7C 11C 

2.30pm 70  
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Testing for years 8,9 
and 10 on Friday 3rd 
and Tuesday 7th 
September will follow 
exactly the same 

timetable.  Testing on Monday 6th September for years 7 and 11 will take place whilst they are in 
normal school lessons and pupils will be told when to go for their test on that day. 
 
We anticipate that pupils will have had their test and be leaving the school premises by the start 
time of the session that follows theirs.   
 
If you are going to be dropping off and collecting your child please be aware that the school car 
parks will all be closed and it may get congested at the bottom of Park Road if there are a large 
proportion of families doing this.  Can we also inform you that due to safeguarding no parents will 
be allowed on the school site with pupils. 
 
We will be sending an e-mail out shortly to request consent.  If you have a child in years 8-11 and 
gave consent for asymptomatic testing in school previously then you do not need to give consent 
again.  However, if you did not give consent for your child in years 8-11 to be tested last time and 
you would like to now, please could you complete the consent form.  Year 7 pupils will all need to 
be given consent via a link on the e-mail that you will be receiving. 
 
Thank you for your support in this matter and we look forward to welcoming the pupils back in 
September to what we hope will be a more ‘normal’ year! 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Miss J Clamp 
 
Assistant Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

8.30am 8W 
 

9W 10W 

9.10am 8E 
 

9E 10E 

9.50am 8S 
 

9S 10S 

10.30am 8T 9T 10T 

11.10am 8P 
 

9P 10P 

11.50am 8A 
 

9A 10A 

12.30pm 8R 
 

9R 10R 

1.10pm 8K 
 

9K 10K 

1.50pm 8C 
 

9C 10C 

2.30pm 8O 
 

9O 10O 
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